
 
Transport for NSW  
 

Subscribe for updates at projects@transport.nsw.gov.au www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 

Transport for NSW is delivering a new 
commuter car park at Como Station as 
part of the NSW Government’s 
Commuter Car Park Program. 

The project will provide up to 34 new commuter 
car parking spaces to deliver more convenient 
access to public transport and help ease 
congestion on our roads. Stephen Edwards 
Constructions has been awarded the contract to 
construct the Como Commuter Car Park. 

What work are we doing?  

From Monday 5 June 2023 site establishment for 
the construction of the Como Commuter Car Park 
is planned to commence. Activities on site 
throughout June will include: 

• installation of a site compound and facilities 
for the workers within the site 

• installation of environmental controls 
including tree protection measures, and 
erosion and sediment control measures 

• vegetation trimming  

• investigations for underground utilities  

• earthworks including removal of soil and rock 
from the site. 

 

 

Asbestos Removal 
Preliminary site investigations have indicated that 
small fragments of bonded asbestos are likely to 
be encountered within the work area, which will 
need to be removed before work begins, along 
with the asbestos-containing soil.  

A licenced asbestos removalist will be used for 
this work.  

You may see workers wearing protective clothing 
to ensure their safety while handling and 
removing any asbestos fragments or asbestos-
containing soil. Air monitoring will also be in place 
for the duration of these activities. 

When we’ll be working 

Standard construction hours are 7am to 6pm 
Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm on Saturdays.  
At times work may be required to be undertaken 
at night, or during track closedowns, to ensure 
safety of the workers.  

Residents will be notified when work outside 
standard construction hours is planned to take 
place. 

What will this mean for you? 

You may notice: 

• Workers and vehicles 

• Noise from machinery and equipment 

 

 

Como Commuter Car Park 
Start of work on site  

June 2023 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Dharawal people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands 
on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and present.  
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Contact us 

Project Infoline 1800 684 490  
 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

transport.nsw.gov.au/como-ccp 
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Managing our impacts 

We understand construction activities may cause 
disruption to our closest neighbours, and every 
effort will be made to minimize the impacts where 
possible, including:  

• Turning off equipment when not in use and 
using non-tonal reversing alarms to reduce 
potential noise impacts  

• Locating equipment as far away from 
residents and businesses as possible 

 

• Conducting on-site monitoring to ensure 
compliance with strict environmental 
conditions relating to noise, vibration, and 
dust management.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
Location of work area 
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